
  

 

Middlefield Community Primary School, Alderwood Avenue, Speke, Liverpool, L24 2UE 
Tel 0151 486 4106 email middlefield-s2@middlefield.liverpool.sch.uk 

Home Learning 

Thursday 7th January 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope that you and your family are safe and well.  

We have now delivered over 70 laptops to families to ensure that all children can access our 
online learning. If any parents need further support with this, please contact the school 
office and we will do all we can to support. Children have also taken home learning packs 
containing text books, stationery, whiteboards and pens. If these have been lost, please let 
the school office know and we will arrange for replacements. 

Teachers will take a daily register of children engaging with online learning to ensure that 
children are not falling behind. This also forms part of our safeguarding responsibility to 
children. Staff will make regular phone calls to those children and families not engaging in 
home learning to see if there are problems and if we can assist. 

If you or your child is having any difficulty with home learning, teachers are available 
throughout the day via their ClassDojo page. 

If your child is on the SEND register, or you have particular concerns about your child, Mrs 
Wood (SENCO) is available via email at e.wood@middlefield.liverpool.sch.uk  

Teachers are preparing engaging sessions and activities every day and we really hope that 
your child enjoys and benefits from our online learning offer.  

If school can do anything to support you with home learning, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

Stay Safe 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr David Potter 

Head Teacher 


